
 

Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 
 
 
December 17, 2013 
 
 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Attention:  Mr. Steven King, Executive Director & Secretary 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W. 
P.O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
 
RE:  Docket UE-131968 - Avista Corp. Interconnection Standards 2nd

 
 Substitute Tariff Filing 

 

On October 21, 2013, Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (“Avista or the Company”), filed 

proposed Interconnection Standards tariffs and Net Metering tariffs in compliance with WAC 

480-108-080.  After Commission Staff review of the tariff filing, the Company filed substitute 

tariff pages to reflect the recommended changes from Staff on December 13, 2013.  After 

additional review and discussion with Staff the Company made additional changes to certain 

tariff pages included in the substitute filing.  The following 2nd

 

 substitute tariff sheets are 

submitted under the guidelines of the UTC’s Electronic Tariff Filing Program. 

 
TARIFF WN U-28 Electric Service 

 
2nd

2
 Substitute Original Sheet 65   New 

nd

2
 Substitute Original Sheet 65H  New 

nd

2
 Substitute Original Sheet 65I   New 

nd

2
 Substitute Original Sheet 65J   New 

nd

2
 Substitute Original Sheet 65K  New 

nd

2
 Substitute Original Sheet 65U  New 

nd

2
 Substitute Original Sheet 65GGGG  New 

nd Substitute Original Sheet 65XXXX  New 



 

 

2nd

2
 Substitute Original Sheet 65YYYY  New 

nd

 
 Substitute Original Sheet 65ZZZZ  New 

 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Shawn Bonfield at 509-495-2782. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Patrick Ehrbar 
Manager, Rates and Tariffs 
Avista Utilities 
509-495-8620 
patrick.ehrbar@avistacorp.com 
 
 

mailto:patrick.ehrbar@avistacorp.com�

	Sincerely,
	/
	Patrick Ehrbar
	Manager, Rates and Tariffs

